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4th March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re:  Year 1 visit to St Mary’s Church, Shephall 
 
The Year 1 children will be visiting St Mary’s Church as part of their history lesson to learn more about local 
historical buildings and their features. The children will be visiting the church in the morning, shortly after 
registration and will be back in school for lunch as normal.  
 
Visit Days are as follows: 
 

 Tuesday 11th March 2025  Ladybird Class 
 Wednesday 12th March 2025  Bumblebee and Butterfly Classes 

 
The children will be walking to and from the church accompanied by our staff.  Please ensure that your 
child has a warm waterproof coat in school to wear for this local outing. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Aulsberry            C Denman          J Hassan 

 

Miss Aulsberry                   Miss Denman        Mrs Hassan 
Year 1 Class Teachers.             
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